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We should be moving away from discharge into surface waters even with limits this poses a risk
through bio accumulation and alters hydrology in an unnatural way. In no way should we as the
state of 10,000 lakes (we know it is way more) be tolerating even "lower" limits - we should be
requiring a trend to eliminate PFAS and looking for was to heal what is already impaired.


